
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

DATE: 2 May 2022 

REHABILITATION WORK TO COMMENCE FOR MACKAY STREET COOTAMUNDRA 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC) will continue with the rehabilitation work on Mackay Street 
in Cootamundra, with the work expected to commence on Monday 9th May 2022 (weather permitting).  
 
Mackay Street will be closed from Olney Street intersection to Ursula Street Intersection during pavement 
works for approximately 10 business days.  
 
The main entrance to the Cootamundra Caravan Park will be closed and an alternative temporary entrance will 
be provided at the end of Ursula Street for this period.  
 
Work is expected to continue on the remainder of Mackay Street, from Ursula Street to Parker Street 
intersection from Monday, 23rd May 2022 (weather permitting).   
 
Entrance will be available to the Cootamundra Caravan Park through the main entrance for the remainder of 
the works; however, the Ursula Street and Mackay Street intersection will be closed from Monday, 23rd May 
2022 for the works to be undertaken. 
 
Vehicles will be required to detour via Hurley Street or any other preferred route for the duration of works. The 
rehabilitation will address drainage issues and improve the riding quality.   
 
Council apologizes for any inconvenience and appreciates your co-operation in following all restrictions and 
guidance in place during construction.   
 
Photo and caption: 
Mackay Street Cootamundra will undergo rehabilitation works commencing on Monday 9th May 2022 (weather 
permitting). During the pavement works, the entrance to Cootamundra Caravan Park will be closed and an 
alternative temporary entrance will be provided off the end of Ursula Street, which will remain open. 
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For further media information contact:  
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council on 
1300 459 689  
 

  
 


